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Dates to Remember: 
 

Learning Street Workshop: 

Monday 19th November 

 

Christmas Performances: 

Tuesday 4th December at 

2:15pm and Monday 10th 

December at 9:45am 

 

Christmas Pantomime: 

In the school hall, Friday 14th 

December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week:  Busy, Busy 
Town 

The word of the week:  we, me, be 

Sounds of the week:    ng, ai, ee  

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Tapestry Notifications 

We have been able to switch on notifications for 

parents who have activated their Tapestry account. 

This will send an email to you as soon as 

something is uploaded to your child’s profile. If you 

do not want these notifications you can turn them 

off using the settings button. 

Cinderella Pantomime/Learning Street 

We are still waiting on some slips being returned.  

Please ensure these are returned ASAP to allow 

the enrichment activities to go ahead.  

Oswald Road  

Fortnightly Task 

Have a walk around your local environment 
and see if you can spot any 
patterns. You could also draw 
some patterns and bring them in! 


